
As a farmer, I am always delighted when we change to daylight savings time. In 
fact, I would like to have us stay on daylight savings time year around. The additional 
daylight time in the evening makes it so much easier to do outside chores in the 
evening. That extra hour is a bonus.  

 

Please vote against any bill that does not support daylight savings time.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Karen Hasel 

61240 Crooked Creek Rd. 

La Grande, OR 97850 

 


